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Comments: I am writing to show my concern about the Foothills landscape project. I understand about controlled

burns but not about extensive herbicide use. I can see this doing nothing but harm. Control of the Emerald Ash

bores and the Wooly adelgid should be done with limited application rather than blanket herbicides.

Also if the service is going to log 60,000 plus acres of trees, is this clear cutting and leaving a scarred mess that I

often see when there is logging done. If I want to enjoy the wilderness I don't want to walk through a farmed area.

As well I would hope that the forest service would keep the Foothills wild so that when I go out into the areas the

water will be clean, wildlife will prosper and we can have a green peaceful backcountry to enjoy


